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Announcements 

Welcome & Prayer 

* “Lord, I Need You” 

* “In Christ Alone” 

* Greet One Another 

Congregational Prayer 

Scripture: Revelations 1:1-20 

Message: John’s Vision of Christ 

Prayer 

* #436 “The Solid Rock” 

* Benediction 

* #269 “He is Lord” 

Christian sympathy is extended to the family and friends of 
 LaVerne Kok who passed away July 25. 

Macie Schram and baby boy, Emmett Andrew 

Pastor John colon cancer, chemo treatments 

Jorge, grandson-in-law of Keith & Sharon Krohn, husband 
 of Jessica. 

Kyle Post  pancreatic cancer with chemo treatments 

Keith Krohn continued healing 

Jesse Tipton, Hodgkin’s Lymphoma Stage 4, receiving 
 treatments 

Gregg  Zonnefeld continued prayer 

Unspoken Requests 

Serving in the Military: 

 Dan Beekman  Ben Coehoorn 

 Michael Lonnee-Syria John Tilstra  
 Derek VandeSlunt  Shawn Ward 

 Josh Schultz  Jayden Hiemstra- 
      Germany 

Shut ins: 

 Annette Hopp Prairie Place, Ripon     

 Joan Weisnicht The Meadows, Fond du Lac 

Missionaries: 

      Rowland & Jane Van Es                jvanes@rca.org     
 John & Ruth Navis             johngnavis@yahoo.com     

 Rhonda Johnson         rhonda.johnson@efca.org 

 Josh Perkins              jperkins@rca.org 

 Campus Collective Coalition, Ripon Campus                                                                                                                             

Welcome to worship! Today, we give thanks 
for the grandparents and elders who have 

helped shape our faith and guide our steps. 
Like Timothy, who learned from Lois and 
Eunice (2 Timothy 1:5), may we honor the 

ones who planted seeds of faith in us. 

We welcome Pastor Ray Tilstra who will sharing with 
 us today. 

Following the service:   Fellowship 

 4:00 p.m. High School Girls Bible Study 

mailto:johngnavis@yahoo.com


Next Weeks Schedules 

Lift   Sound  Liturgy 

Rick Redeker Kelly VandeZande Sandy VandeZande 

Nursery  Greeter  Fellowship 

Lena Arndt &  Kelly VandeZande Jon Post 

Cameron Hiemstra 

  DVD Delivery Jeanette Winke; 

Mon. 4th 6:00 p.m. Young Women’s Bible Study 

5th-11th Renae Vacation 

Tue., 5th 1:00-3:00 p.m. Senior Gathering 

6th & 7th Alto Fair, Offices closed 

Sun., 10th 9:20 a.m. Prayer Time, Youth Room 

  9:30 a.m. Worship-Pastor Ray Tilstra 

  10:30 a.m. Deacon’s Meeting, Fellowship 

Mon., 11th 6:00 p.m. Young Women’s Bible Study 

Tue., 12th 10:00 a.m. Staff Meeting 

  12:00-3:00 p.m. Senior Gathering Potluck & 
   Fellowship 

Sat., 16th 10:30-2:00 p.m. Sanctuary Hall in use 

Sun., 17th 9:20 a.m. Prayer Time, Youth Room 

  9:30 a.m. Worship 

  10:30 a.m. Fellowship 

Mon., 18th 6:00 p.m. Young Women’s Bible Study 

Tue., 19th 10:00 a.m. Staff Meeting 

  1:00 p.m. Senior Gathering 

Thu., 21st 5:45 p.m. Executive Meeting 

  6:30 p.m. Consistory Meeting 

22nd & 23rd Friends of the Library Brat Fry 

Today’s Schedule 

Lift   Sound  Liturgy 

Ed Montsma  Merwin Kimble Maark Kastein 

Nursery  Greeter  Fellowship 

Lori Coehoorn Nic Mattheis  Torrie Grade 

  DVD Delivery Rosanne Bresser 

Children’s Bulletin-Bulletins may be taken home but we 
ask that the crayons be returned to the baskets following the 
service. 

College Students/parents; The time 
is creeping up slowly that you will be 
going off to college. If you would for-
ward your college address to Renae 
or the church office it would be appre-
ciated. If you are returning to college 
for another year, we would like your 
new/old address also. 



The Evangelism Outreach Pillar is planning a 2026 
Mission Trip to Alaska through Thirst Missions, June 
20-28, 2026. The cost is $1,100 for the first  
6 days/5 nights for the mission portion and $360 for 
two additional days for group recreational activities 
for a total of $1,460. The Evangelism Pillar will cov-
er $1,000 per person of the cost. The additional cost 
are the airfare and group recreation activities to be 
determined at a later time.  
Flyers are available on the Information Table in the 
church entry. You can find information on the web-
site for Thirst Missions at www.thirstmissions.org. 
Contact Ed Montsma at 920-948-4598 with ques-
tions. 

 
 

Alto Old Stone Church Service 

4042 Amity Road 

Brandon, WI  53919 

 

August 10 at 2:00 p.m.   

 

Come and enjoy an afternoon of an old fashioned church service. 

 

Refreshments will follow the service. 

 

Free will offering will be taken. 

 

Hope to see you there.   


